
Miss Wimperis says....

We have lots of exciting things happening at Westwood this week!

Our Eco- Council have been very busy writing persuasive letters

for free trees to plant in the early years! It is world book day next

week and we would love for children to create a book in a box!

There will be prizes for EYFS, KS1 and KS2! 
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What's been happening this week?
As part of their history topic ‘How will we remember you?’ Year 2

went on a walk to visit the statue of Annie Kenney! They have been

learning about inspirational people and how they have changed the

world. 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

We are celebrating World Book Day on 
Thursday 7th March! 

Children can dress up as their favourite book 
character if they would like to! 


